
 

Dog Safety 

We recognize that your dog is viewed as a loving member of your family.  
However, we request that during the time our staff is in your home, you place 
your dog away from the area where our staff member is providing care.  

 Sometimes, dogs become very territorial, especially when an owner or family 
member is ill.  The most loving and friendly dog can become nervous and tense 
with several new people coming into the home and display behavior that is 
uncharacteristic for them.   This has resulted in injuries, occasionally severe 
injuries, to healthcare workers.    

We recognize that putting your dog up is a bit of an inconvenience for you.  
Honoring this request will allow our staff to provide you and your family with 
their full attention while providing care. We are most appreciative of your 
cooperation with this request.    

Please do not hesitate to contact the Reliance office if you have any questions. 

Our phone number is: 866-569-7922 

 

 


